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Public Assistance Sought in Locating Hiawatha Man 
( KNZA )- The Brown County Sheriffs Office is asking for the public's assistance in locating a
Hiawatha man.

32-year-old James "Jamie" Spicer is wanted on a Brown County Warrant for Felony Failure to
Appear. 

Spicer was arrested December 13th by the Brown County Sheriff's Department on charges
possession of methamphetamine, possession of drug paraphernalia and driving while license
cancelled, suspended or revoked.

Anyone with information on Spicer’s whereabouts is asked to contact the Brown County Sheriff’s
office.
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